
The regular monthly meeting of the Town of Stamford Planning Board was held 
on May 4, 2009 at 7:30 P.M. with the following present: Chairman Arnold Dibble, Mary 
Betz. Art Turner, Spencer Devaul and Michael Jastremski. 

A MOTION was made by Mary Betz and seconded by Art Turner to approve the 
minutes of the previous meeting. ALL AYE votes cast, MOTION carried. 

Michael Jastremski gave a presentation on the West Branch Delaware River Stream 
Corridor Management Plan (SCMP). The goals of the SCMP are to: safeguard the health 
and prosperity of people living in the watershed, to engage watershed communities in 
stream management and to provide them with support in addressing stream management 
issues and projects and to conserve and enhance steam corridor health. The Delaware 
County Planning Board requested the Town Planning Board review the materials and if 
satisfied make a recommendation to the Town board to adopt the SCMP. 

The Comprehensive Plan process was discussed. 

A MOTION was made by Art Turner and seconded by Mary Betz to adjourn. 
ALL AYE votes cast, MOTION carried. 

The next meeting is scheduled for June 1, 2009 if there is any business that comes 
before the board. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Diane S. Grant 


